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11th June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 
We are delighted to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair is returning to Randlay 
Primary School and Nursery! This exciting event offers our children the opportunity to 
explore a wide range of books and ignite their passion for reading. 
 
You’ll find an excellent variety of popular and affordable titles from bestselling series to 
award-winning favourites that appeal to all ages and interests from ages 2+. Don’t miss the 
exclusive offers available, with special promotions, bundled discounts, and time-limited deals 
that add outstanding value throughout the fair. 
 
By participating in the Book Fair, you're not only growing your home library but also 
supporting our school. Each purchase earns scholastic rewards which we can use to get 
new books, and classroom supplies through the Scholastic Rewards program. It’s a fantastic 
way to champion reading while enriching our school’s educational resources. 
 
On Friday, 13th June children will have the opportunity to visit the Book Fair during the 
school day, where they can explore the books on offer and complete a Wish List of titles 
they're interested in and will bring these home for you to look at together.  
 
Between Monday 16th and Wednesday 18th June, parents and carers are invited to visit 
the Book Fair with their child/ren to browse and make any purchases. Please see below days 
and times the Book Fair will be available to visit. 
 

   Monday 16th June 3.15 – 4.00pm School Hall 

   Tuesday 17th June 3.15 – 4.00pm School Hall 

   Wednesday 18th June 3.30 – 4.30pm Summer Fayre 

 
 



 

     
                    

 

 
Payment Options 
 
We are offering a card-only, cashless Book Fair. All purchases must be made using a debit 
or credit card using the card machine provided by Scholastic. Please be aware that ALL 
books MUST be paid for at the time of purchase. Any unpaid items cannot be taken 
home. 
 
For a preview of the titles that will be available to purchase, please take a look at The 
Book Fair Range – Welcome to Reading - Scholastic Book Fairs 
 
We look forward to seeing you and thank you in advance for supporting our school's 
commitment to fostering a love of reading. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Lynda Stolic 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases/wtr
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases/wtr

